_VMI Pldm
Dress Parade
For W& L

The Virginia Military  Institute
Cadet Corps will honor the Wash-
ington and Lee student body with
a full dresss military parade this
Thursday. Si Bunting, captain of
the cadet corps at VMI, stated that
a review of troops would be held
in honor of W&L.

The entire W&L student body is
invited to attend the cadet review-
ing of the troops. The review is
being held on Thursday, November
1, at 4:15 at the VMI parade grounds.

As an effort to show W&L men a
phase of the military student’s life,
this invitation is being made to
strengthen the relationship between
VMI and W&L. This idea of staging
a military parade originated with
Regimental First Captain Si Bunting,
cadet corps commander,

The VMI corps is to be reviewed
by the VMI heads of staff, with the
top W&L ROTC cadet officers. Sam
Bloch, Battalion Commander, heads
 the representative group from the
| university.
 Bunting stated that he felt that,
“something Is needed to improve the
relationship between the two schools.
I believe that this parade is a step
in that direction.”




